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The	2025	Legislative	Conference	will	be	held	in	Washington	D.C.,	Tuesday,	April	29	until	
Thursday,	May	1,	2025.	Local	Lodge	1782	will	be	considering	delegates	to	the	
Conference.


Qualifications	for	any	Local	Lodge	1782	members	to	be	considered	to	serve	as	a	
delegate	to	the	Conference	are	as	follows:


• Must	be	in	good	standing	with	Local	Lodge	1782

• Must	be	a	delegate	to	a	Labor	Affiliation	in	your	area

• Must	be	active	with	Local	Lodge	1782	Committees


Members	of	Local	Lodge	1782	interested	in	and	meet	the	above	qualifications	should	
submit	an	email	request	addressed	to	the	LL1782	Recording	Secretary	
(brendahattin1782@gmail.com)	and/or	LL1782	President	
(laborempowerment1782@gmail.com)	on	or	before	Tuesday,	March	4,	2025	for	
consideration	to	this	highly	important	Conference.


In solidarity,

Brenda Hattin

Recording Secretary

Local Lodge 1782  
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